
 

 
Principal’s Newsletter 28th  March 2025 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Eid-Ul-Fitr 

For our families celebrating may this Eid bring lots of love, happiness and peace to your home.  
Eid Mubarak!  

Let’s get reading - BOOM Reader  

 
“If you are going to get anywhere in life you have to read a lot of books.”  - Roald Dahl 
 
Well done to all the children and families who have logged onto Boom reader. We are pleased 
to announce the most home reading logs recorded on Boom reader this week. 
 
 

Position Name Reads at home 
First Place Farhaan Mohammad Class 1  30parent reads  

Second Place Aleena Ahmed Class 8  20 parent reads  
Third Place Alyssa Islam Class 1  18 parent reads  

 

Spelling Shed Winners  

 

TT Rockstars – CELEBRATIONS!  

The most accurate Class Class 8 
The most active Class  Class 5  
The most improved speed  Neha Subhani Class 11 
The most active player  Zehran Hussain Class 9  

 



 

 
Word Aware  
 
This week’s word is  ‘fleeting.’ 

Please encourage your child to use this word when out and about. 

 
 
Attendance  
  
Well done to the below classes for achieving 95% or above the week before the half term. 
 
2, 3, 5, 6, 7, 8, 9, 11 and 12.  
 
Class 11 and 12 who received their waffle treat as they had the highest attendance in school –   
WELL DONE! 
 
 

 
 

School Holidays  
 
A reminder that we will close for the holidays on Friday 4th of April and will open on Tuesday 22nd 
of April for the Summer term. 
 
Children are to be collected at 1pm on Friday the 4th April next week. 
 

Wishing everyone a safe and happy holiday and for our families celebrating wishing you a 
Happy Easter. 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
  


